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Arrest Made in 2020 Murder in Talmadge 
 

San Diego – On September 18, 2020, at 3:25 a.m., the San Diego Police Communications 
Center received a 911 call regarding an assault with a deadly weapon in the 4400 block of 
Euclid Avenue. When the officers arrived on scene, they found a 33-year-old Black male 
who had sustained trauma to his upper body. The officers began rending aid until 
relieved by San Diego Fire-Rescue personnel. The man was transported to a local 
hospital, but unfortunately, he succumbed to his wounds. The man was pronounced 
deceased at 4:15 a.m. The victim in that case was identified as 33-year-old Mychael Farve 
of San Diego. 

Over the course of several months, Detectives from the from the San Diego Police 
Homicide Unit investigated this case. During the course of their investigation, Detectives 
learned Farve had previously been in a relationship with a 25-year-old Hispanic female, 
Sheila Camarena. On the day of this incident, a confrontation occurred between 
Camarena and Farve and he was fatally shot. On February 25, 2021, a felony warrant was 
issued for her arrest for one count of Murder. A Crime Stoppers flier was distributed 
requesting the public’s assistance in locating her.   

On July 2, 2024, at 6:18 p.m., Camarena was taken into custody by San Diego Police 
Detectives at the United States Port of Entry at 720 West San Ysidro Boulevard.  Camarena 
was arrested for her outstanding warrant for Murder and booked into Las Colinas Jail. 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call the Homicide Unit at (619) 
531-2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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